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Liquor License Building Division Review 
 

Name of Business:   Hitching Post 

Address:    2341 N Apache Trail 

Liquor License Applicant:  Mohiuddin Mehmood 

License requested:   TEMPORARY EXTENSION OF PREMISES 

Date of Review:   September 6, 2017 

Event- Darryl Singletary Concert- November 5, 2017 

 

Findings- Mr. Mehmood proposes to use an area adjacent to the Hitching Post, southwest 

of the Hitching Post Restaurant to host an outdoor concert with alcohol to be served. A 

significant amount of the perimeter is enclosed by a previously constructed wall/ fake 

western façade. This non roofed area has sufficient egress for up to 500 persons as long as 

no locking gates or other obstructions are placed at the exits shown on the diagrams 

submitted. 

Building Division Recommendation- The Building Division finds no Building Code 

reasons for denial of the temporary one day extension of premises as long as 6 temporary 

water closet facilities, with minimum of 1 Accessible water closet are provided. 

 

*Additional Notes- The diagrams submitted by Mr. Mehmood contain references to 

elements that are not approved. The approval of the extension of premises in no way 

includes a volleyball area, gazebo, water fall or any other improvements to any of the 

properties.  


